
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, September 13, 2021 
 

 ATTENTION SENIORS:  College Essays Sound Overwhelming? Sign-up for a FREE 

writing workshop webinar being held on Wednesday, September 22 at 7:00 PM. Register 

through the link provided in the COO's found on Mavin. 

 

 Wrestling will start off-season conditioning TOMORROW.  We will meet at 2:45 PM in 

the wrestling room.  This is a great opportunity for anyone interested in wrestling this winter 

and currently not participating in Fall Sports.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Coach Bowerman or Coach Nowak. 

 

 A meeting is scheduled for TOMORROW at 2:45 PM in the athletic P.E. classroom, for 

anyone who wants to play Lacrosse in the spring.  You will learn about workouts and 

expectations. If interested, please come to the meeting!  

 

 The Drama Club will meet this Wednesday after school in the PAC! Join us for improv 

games and fun acting activities, as we get ready for our Halloween Escape Rooms and 

upcoming events!  

 

 ATTENTION NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY MEMBERS: Please plan to attend our 

first meeting of the year this Thursday at 7:00 AM in the PAC. Attendance is mandatory. 

 

 ATTENTION SENIORS: Join the Counselors for a deeper dive into the college application 

process at the SENIOR COLLEGE WORKSHOPS!  Many areas will be discussed to help 

you with your college applications.  Use the link located in the Student Announcements or 

the COO's in your Mavin accounts to register and reserve your spot for this Thursday at 

12:45 PM -OR- Tuesday, September 21 at 9:00 AM.  Workshops will be held in the 

Fishbowl. 

 

 Attention Juniors and Seniors, you are allowed to take 2 college visits per semester.   If 

you are planning on visiting a college to learn more, a College Visit Attendance Form 

must be completed with attendance confirmation in order to have a school approved 

absence.  Forms are available in the Counseling office or at College Visit Attendance Form. 
 

 ATTENTION SENIORS: This is a reminder that you must complete your REQUIRED 

Senior Audit Assignment in your Mavin App as soon as possible. 

 

 The Northview Annual Blackout football game is Friday, September 24.  Please help 

support the P.O.R.T. "Dream Room Project '' at Helen DeVos Children's Hospital by 

purchasing a t-shirt during both lunches, and plan to attend this very special Northview 

event! 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mT7tdF4LE-fgJH65TT_3iMJOpPwTQS2KbhV6eXNr4tw/edit?usp=sharing

